CoBMecTHoOe 3asiBJIeHH e JKYPHAJIUCTCKUX c01030B Poccnu 1 Ykpaunbl no CtanuciaBy
AceeBy, 22 ¢eBpaus 2018 r., Bena

Mp1, npencraButenn HanmoHampHOro c0103a )KypHaJIUCTOB YKpanHbl U COr03a )KypHaINCTOB
Poccuun, yuactHuku kpyrioro crona B Bene noz arunoit Ipencrasurens OBCE no Bonpocam
cBobos1 CMU, BeipakaeM Iiy0OKyIO TpEBOTY IO TOBOAY CyAbOBI xKypHanucta CraHuCcIaBa

Aceesa.

C urons 2017 roaa >kypHanucT HaxouTcs oA apectom B Jlonenke. EnunomyiHnoe
TpeboBaHue ocBoOoaNTH AceeBa BbickasbiBayn [IpencraBurens OBCE nmo Bonpocam
cB00OOIBI Meina, MexxayHapoaHas u EBporneiickas geaepaiiy sKypHaIUCTOB, Pl APYTUX
MEXIYHApOAHBIX OpPraHu3alui.

MBpl 00ecrioKOeHbI OTCYTCTBHEM JlocTyna K CtaHucnaBy AceeBy U OTCYTCTBUEM
WH(OPMAIIMU O COCTOSIHUH 3/I0POBBS JKypHAIUCTA. BrIpaskaeM cOMMAApHOCTH ¢ HAILIUM
3aJiepKaHHbBIM KOJIJIETOM U MPU3bIBAEM K €r0 OCBOOOXKIEHUIO.

Joint statement of the Russian and Ukrainian Unions of Journalists regarding Stanislav
Aseev, 22 February 2018, Vienna

We, the representatives of the National Union of Journalists of Ukraine and the Russian
Union of Journalists, the participants of the round table in VVienna under the auspices of the
OSCE Representative on Freedom of the Media, express deep concern regarding the fate of
the journalist Stanislav Aseev.

Since June 2017, the journalist has been under arrest in Donetsk. The OSCE Representative
on Freedom of the Media, the International and European Federation of Journalists and
several other international organizations have been unanimous in demanding Aseev’s release.

We are concerned about the absence of access to Stanislav Aseev and absence of information
about the journalist’s health condition. We express solidarity with our detained colleague and
call for his release.



